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November 28, 1989 

Blackwood & Nichols Co. 
P.O. Box 1237 
Durango, CO 81302 

Attention: "William F. Clark 
Operations Manager 

Amended Administrative Order NSL-2634 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

Reference is made to your letters dated October 27, 1989, and November 22, 1989 to 
amend the proposed location of your Northeast Blanco Unit Well No. 424. It is our 
understanding that the drilling pad for the original well site location approved by Division 
Administrative Order NSL-2634, dated November 7, 1989 was found unacceptable and 
needs to be moved so that the drilling pad can be situated as to avoid a certain 
archeological site. / 

Therefore, said Order NSL-2634 is hereby amended ancUhesapproved coal gas well location 
for the Northeast Blanco Unit Well No. 424 shall be ^0^) feet from the North line and 
1330 feet from the West line (Unit F) of Section 4, Township 30 North, Range 7 West, 
NMPM, Basin-Fruitland Coal Gas Pool, San Juan County, New Mexico 

All other provisions of original Order NSL-2634 shall remain in full force and effect until 
further notice. 

William J. LeMay 
Director 

Sincerely, 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Kztec 
US Bureau of Land Management - Farmington 


